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September 26, 2012

Mr. Steve Milloy
12309 Briarbush Lane
Potomac, MD 20854

Re:  Complaint follow-up
Dear Mr. Milloy:

The complaint you submitted to the Board regarding Dr. Eugene
Chung has been reviewed. All complaints are taken very seriously
and examined in detail. As part of the review process Dr. Chung
was made aware of your concerns.

A careful review of all available information revealed that there
was no violation of the Medical Practice Act that would lead to a
restriction of Dr. Chung's license to practice medicine in North
Carolina. While we know you may not agree with the decision,
you can be sure it was reached after a fair and thorough evaluation.

N.C. Gen. Statute Section 90-16(el) states the Board may provide
the patient or their legal representative a copy of the licensee's
written response to a complaint. The Board considered your
request to obtain a copy of the licensee’s response and the request
was denied.

We do appreciate and respect the concerns that led you to
complain to the Board, and we want you to know your complaint
will become part of the Board’s permanent complaint file.

[ would like to thank you for sharing your concerns with the
Board. If you have any questions you may contact Mrs. Judie
Clark at 919-326-1109, ext. 220.

Sincerely,
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Ralph C. Loomis, MD
President,
North Carolina Medical Board
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